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Traffic Management – Forestry Road Route  
 

 
 

  

• To allow heavier vehicle access, the northern forestry road route was surveyed and discussed with 

local landowners.  

• Agreement has been reached that heavy vehicle access will from the B839 onto the Donich Park 

forestry owned road to the construction site. 

• Larger plant deliveries, including cranes and excavators, will be on articulated HGVs. 

• Speed Limit signs will be visible on approach and reinforced through site rules printed on driver 

cards. 

• The speed limit for Donich Park to the Construction site will be reduced for all vehicles. 

• Clear signage will be in place, workers will be fully briefed to be aware of livestock and other road 

users and instructed to drive according to road conditions.  

• Residents adjacent to the access route and construction site have been fully informed of vehicle 

movements and will continue to be updated as the project progresses. 
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